
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISER’S ANNOUNCEMENT 
         
 35MW Solar Power Project: Upper West Regional Project Sites 
  

The Volta River Authority (VRA) has submitted to the Environmental 

Protection Agency for review, an Environmental Impact Assessment 

(EIA) Report for its “35MW Solar Power Project Upper West 

Regional Sites”, in line with the EPA Act 490, 1994 and the LI 1652, 

1999. 

 

The 35MW Solar Power facility is to be developed in two (2) phases. 

Phase 1 and Phase 2 will involve the installation of 17MW and 18MW 

respectively and will utilise four (4) separate sites with a total land area 

of 44.92Ha at Kaleo and Lawra, in the Nadowli-Kaleo District and 

Lawra Municipality respectively, all in the Upper West Region. Hard 

copies of the EIA Reports are available at the EPA Head office in 

Accra. The electronic copy is available on the VRA’s website at 

www.vra.com. Also available on the VRA website is the Non-

Technical Summary Report of the EIA. 

 

Any person(s) who have an interest, concern, or special knowledge 

relating to potential environmental effects of the proposed undertaking 

may contact or submit such concerns, etc., to: 

 

The Chief Executive            AND     The Executive Director 

Volta River Authority            Environmental Protection Agency  

P. O. Box MB 77, Accra                   P. O. Box M 326, Accra  

Tel No: +233-302-664941-9   Tel No: +233-302-664697/8 

Fax:     +233-30-2662610    Fax No: +233-302-662690 

Email: corpcomm@vra.com                Email: info@epa,gov.gh 
 

 

   Not later than July 31st, 2019 
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